
 

                                                                                                                                      

 

                NEWSLETTER – MARCH 2020 

 

CORONAVIRUS 

 
You will be well aware of the outbreak of Novel Coronavirus and the 

subsequent confirmed cases in the UK. At Bushfield Road Infant School we 

take the health and safety of our pupils and staff very seriously. 

 

There is currently no cause for concern at school, but we will keep you 

informed about any developments, and we will continue to ensure that the 

school is kept clean in order to prevent the spread of any virus. 

The children in school will be reminded about the importance of washing 

their hands carefully and about using tissues to catch coughs and sneezes. 

They will also be reminded of the NHS guidance:  

 

 
 

Throughout the day the children have access to lots of soap and hot water 

and there will be opportunities to wash their hands. 

Please encourage and remind children to wash hands regularly at home too. 

 

Details provided by the government can be found at: 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus. 

 

As a school, we will continue to follow the advice and guidance from Public 

Health England and in our daily e-mails received from the DFE. (Department 

For Education.) 

 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

         BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANT SCHOOL 
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